
State of Florida 

DATE: February 19,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Lorena Espinoza, Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: 

Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

Docket No. 01 0949-WS - Request for rate increase by 

Please be advised that Production of Documents, nos. 59 and 60, which were filed in 
response to Staffs Eight Request for Production on Documents, in the above-referenced docket, 
were subject to confidential classification, and are no longer required for this proceeding. The 
responses were filed on February 15,2002, as Document No. 01774-02, and should be returned to 
Gulf Power Company. 
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cc: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Division of Economic Regulation (Haff, L.Romig) 
Office of the General Counsel (Stem,, Echtemacht, Harris) 
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